Dear Willard South Families,

Field day is approaching, and we need your help to make this day a success! We have several
stations that need to be supervised by an adult. This year’s field day is Wednesday, May 17, 2017. We
will have a morning session and an afternoon session. Pre-K, Kindergarten, and first grade will be in
the morning session and second, third, and fourth grade will be in the afternoon.

If interested, volunteers are encouraged to work a station opposite of when their child’s field day
is scheduled. For example, if your student will be participating in field day in the morning, volunteer in
the afternoon so you are able to spend the morning with your student’s class.

Please fill out the bottom portion of this paper and return to your student’s teacher by
Wednesday April 5. You will also need to complete a volunteer form. If you completed this at the
beginning of the year, you do not need to do it again. However, if you have not completed the volunteer
form, you need to fill it out. You can find this form at
http://wscounseling.weebly.com/volunteer-opportunities.html

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Allen by calling the school, or emailing
alexallen@willardschools.net.

Thank you!
Willard South Field Day Team

Field Day Volunteer Return Form

Parent Name: Phone Number:

Student’s Name: Student’s Class:

| can help from 8 AM - 11 AM
I can help from 12 PM - 3 PM

| can help at a different time (When?)

I can help on the rain date (5/18) if needed
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http://wscounseling.weebly.com/volunteer-opportunities.html




